
The Parent Letter 
 
 

Your son/daughter has been approved as a preliminary candidate for the Canton 
High School Senior Externship program.  In order to continue as a final candidate, each 
approved student must now submit a project for approval.  Please note that students are 
responsible for their own transportation to the internship sites, and all internships are non-
paid. 

A mandatory meeting for all the students and their parent(s)/guardians will 
be held on Feb. 11, 2009 at 6 PM.  The meeting will be held in room 303. 
 
 This is the 1st year of a program that we hope will become a part of Canton High’s 
curriculum for many years to come.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
feel free to contact me at 781-821-5050 ext. 115 or at amicoe@cantonma.org 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ed Amico 
Canton High School 
Senior Project Director 
 
 

To be returned by the student: 
 
 
  
 I give my permission for_________________________________ to participate in 
the Senior Externship Program. I have read information pertaining to the Externship and 
agree with the objectives and rules of the program. 
 
Parent’s Signature      ___________________________  
 
Date                           ____________________________  
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